
  

 

 
 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Thursday 3rd October 2024. 
I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
1.Total expenditure to date associated with changing the terminology for junior 
doctors to "resident doctors" within your NHS Trust.  
 
This should include, but is not limited to:   
 
Costs associated with updating internal documents, policies, and systems.  
 
Costs of staff training or communication initiatives related to the change.  
 
Costs of any external consultancy or support sought for this purpose.  
 
We are unable to provide a monetary value, as this is part of the Medical Staffing Team’s 
role there would be no extra cost. 
 
2.An estimate of any further costs that the Trust anticipates incurring in relation to 
this change in terminology. 
 
 Please provide a breakdown of these projected costs 
 
N/A 
 
3.A brief explanation of the reasons behind these expenditures and how they 
contribute to the effective implementation of the new terminology 
 
N/A 
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address 
your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, 
Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal 
process, you are still unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


